May 19, 2004

Dr. Gary K. Young Lombard Family Health Center 126 W. St. Charles Road Lombard, IL 60148

Re: Cruise Nights

Dear Dr. Young:

The Village of Lombard will once again be hosting Cruise Nights on Saturday nights commencing June 5, 2004 through and including August 28, 2004, with the exception of July 3, 2004, from 5:30 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. The Village would like to enter into a lease agreement with you for the use of your parking lot located at 126 W. St. Charles Road for Saturday evenings over the summer for Cruise Nights.

The parking lot on your property would again be used to hold the cars that are being shown for Cruise Nights. The Village will be responsible for removing any accumulated refuse or debris generated by the event.

Please review the enclosed License Agreement which is similar to last year's with the exception of the dates. If this agreement is acceptable to you, please execute the same where indicated and return to me at your earliest convenience. I have enclosed a self-addressed envelope for your convenience.

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 630-620-5756.

Sincerely,

VILLAGE OF LOMBARD

David A. Hulseberg, AICP Director of Community Development

/lo

Enclosure